
Statement by First Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic concerning the Hague Tribunal’s decision
Monday, 30 March 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
said that today’s decision of the Hague Tribunal to return Vojislav Seselj to The Hague was
perfidious and scandalous and threatened the stability of Serbia and the entire region.
  
“The Republic of Serbia has neither been informed about the decision to release Vojislav Seselj
nor has it been informed of the decision to return him to The Hague now, either.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, or any state authority, has not yet
received any official notification of today's decision by The Hague Tribunal.

Following such official notification, the Government of the Republic of Serbia will decide on
further steps to take in the coming days”, said the Serbian Foreign Minister.
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